
Dear committee members, 
I urge you to stand against the measure before the legislature that would remove the basic protection 
for our Police Departments. 
This would have a disastrous affect on policing of all the communities in Connecticut. 
Defeating this bill would send a strong signal to the rest of the nation that we need to stand beside our 
law enforcement community. 
Passing it would signal to those forces that are threatening to defeat life, liberty and the pursuit of 
happiness which is the foundation of our great nation that we will capitulate to the mob. 
You must evaluate the reaction and what will be done to backfill the vacuum of the loss of hundreds if 
not thousands of police that will leave positions. 
Once again this bill is a very bad proposal and should not make it to the floor. 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael F. Trick 
Retired Fire Chief 
48 Pine Tree Lane 
Avon CT 06001 
Mtrick60@icloud.com 

C: 860 622-9215 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
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